
13th December 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week we were designing and making Eid lanterns. We were also solving problems with 
numbers to 6. In literacy we sequenced pictures and re-told the Christmas story. We enjoyed 
wearing our Christmas Jumpers to school! 

 

Celebrations 

Phonics We have been learning special friends. Click on the picture to practise each sound.  

 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/vTqm3pPC/FCvFnPe7
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/X4VTVwDn/Wze1rqVJ
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/VwAzDwhy/llf4nzDg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/PPwgFRWB/QFRoNjzu


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will learn about different religious                    
celebrations. This week we will re-read   
‘The Christmas Story.’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning to make numbers in 
different ways.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 
We will be baking cookies for our end of 
term celebration.  
 
 

 
 

 Expressive Art and Design 

We will continue learning about the Dutch artist 
Piet Mondrian and painting in the same style as 
him. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 Messages 

 
For this week only children will need to bring 
their PE kits in on: Wednesday  
          18th December 
 
Just a reminder that the Reception Christmas 
performances will be on the following dates: 
 
Reception Hawthorn - Monday 16th December 
Reception Apple - Tuesday 17th December  
Reception Elm  - Wednesday 18th December 

 
Each performance will be from 9.30-10.15am. 
 

The last day of term is Friday 20th December.  
 
Children in EYFS/KS1 will finish at 1.30pm. 
 
 
 


